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PACER STACKTRAIN TO IMPLEMENT 
NORTHBOUND SELECTIVE RATE INCREASE 
 
 
Effective Sunday August 18, 2002, Pacer Stacktrain will be implementing a 
Selective Northbound Rate Increase on domestic PSQ’s (Pacer Special 
Quotes), covering shipments with ramp origins in Mexico as well as the U.S. 
border cities of Laredo, and El Paso, TX.  The amount of the increase will 
depend on the lane, container size and specific PSQ.  The specific increase 
amounts for each PSQ affected will be provided to the PSQ holders by July 
19, 2002. 
 
All PSQ’s established before July 10, 2002 will be subject to this increase.  
PSQ’s that have been established in conjunction with a Letter of Agreement 
or have date defined rate commitments, will not be subject to this increase. 
 



Please make note of this information and inform those in your organization 
that need to know.  If you have any questions regarding this announcement 
please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative. 
 
 

 


